
 Safety, Law and Order Meeting 
 3 June 2017 

Department of Illinois 

 Bloomington, IL 

 
 

 The meeting was called to order at 12:50 PM with a salute to the colors. 

 

  The meeting was attended by Charles Coffee 2nd Div., Ron Payne 3rd Div., Delmar Buske 4th Div. 

with David Harris 5th Div. and Ricky Serrano of 1st Div. being excused. 

 

 Marty Conatser stopped by and we had a brief discussion about the upcoming school. 

 

 Auxiliary President Luella Buske was a guest and we discussed the possibility of presenting a small 

financial award to a outstanding youth cadet each year. 

 

The present status of our program for this year is as follows: 

 

o We are looking at a Cadet Class for 2017 of approximately 65. 

 

o A tentative schedule for the school was presented and reviewed. 

 

o There is presently approximately 10 applications for Police officer and firefighter of the year. We 

would like to have a few more, but time is short.  

 

o The applicants will be reviewed during our Youth Police School. 

 

o We discussed adding a small award for an outstanding cadet if our finances continue to do well. 

 

o We have been hearing from a few parents of difficulty in locating a sponsoring post for their 

young men or women to attend the school. Fortunately this has been rare and we have been able 

to find other posts to sponsor but it is troubling that this occurs occasionally.  

 

 

 

 The meeting was closed in regular form at 2:15 PM 

                                                                                              

                                                                                          

                                                                       Submitted by Ron Payne 

                                                                       Vice Chairman Safety Law and Order 

 

 

 


